From: Knapp, Jerry 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 2:13 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: MABAS-IL Conference & Training Registration

Steve,

I have returned from the conference and have not received any gifts or honorarium.  I do bring back some valuable information for our department and city.

Thanks for your assistance, 

Acting DC Jerry Knapp
Safety Division
